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Notice

(For Students of Second and Third Year BMS)

With the successful visit to Pillai Institute of Management Studies and
Research (Panvel) on 4™ October, 2024, the Department of BMS in
association with IQAC takes forward the student exchange program and
organize “Generating Business Idea Simulation Workshop” for the
students of Pillai institute and for the Second and Third year BMS students

of our college on Thursday, 7" March, 2024 in lab number 01 at 9:30

am.

Interested students will have to register by paying a deposit of Rs 100/- to
Dr Alpa Upadhyay or Ms. Avis D’Cunha latest by Wednesday, ¢™
March, 2024. (This amount will be refunded to students on completion of

the event).

Come experience the thrilling world of simulation-based teaching and

learning,

S &

(Vice Principal) (I/C Principal)



